
 

 

 

 

 

 

 5th June 2024 

Y3 Enginuity Visit 

Dear Parents, 

To consolidate our learning and to further enhance our Science and DT curriculum, we have arranged 

a visit to Enginuity in Ironbridge on Wednesday 17th July 2024. During our visit, the children will also 

take part in a workshop to explore the basic principles of electricity through fun and practical 

demonstrations.  

We will travel by coach to and from the venue, leaving school at 9.00am and returning by 3.15pm.  

The children should wear full school uniform. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in 

a named carrier bag (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). Please only send a suitable amount of 

food for the trip. This can then be disposed of once we have eaten. Should you require a packed lunch 

this should be ordered at the office by 9.00am on Monday 8th July 2024.   

The cost of the visit will be £28.00 which covers the cost of the coach, entrance to Enginuity and a 

workshop led by the museum staff. Payment for the visit is to be made through ParentPay. When you 

make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to attend the visit.  

We look forward to an enjoyable day and sharing our exciting learning with you.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely     

 

Miss S Hulme  

Class Teacher 
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Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed… 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be!  
 


